
EDITORIAL 

This issue is a remarkable milestone in the renewal procedure of the Elec­
trical Engineering Series of Periodica Polytechnica. The first task of the 
new Executive Editorial Board was to substitute traditional typesetting by 
desktop publishing methods. This issue is the first one of this kind. The 
preparation and printing time has been significantly reduced and stabilized: 
it now takes no longer than six months for an immediately accepted paper 
to appear. 

Another issue directly touched upon by the reforms is the publishing 
policy. The Electrical Engineering Series of Periodica Polytechnica, which 
was a pablication forum-first and foremost-for our university staff and 
for foreign colleagues working temporarily at the university, is now open to 
anybody who sends valuable material to the editor's office. The selection 
process, based on our reviewers' opinions, will judge scientific quality only. 

We would like to encourage correspondence as well: reactions, comple­
ments, comments, criticisms or amendments to recently published papers 
are welcome and will be published without delay. 

We hope very much that we will be able to contribute to a steady 
improvement of the journal's standard and request our readers to help our 
work with comments and suggestions. 

Budapest, August 4, 1989. 
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